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WILLS STRATEGIC REVIEW – A BLUEPRINT 
FOR THE FUTURE OF HEALTH AND MEDICAL 

RESEARCH 

  

THE AUSTRALIAN SOCIETY FOR MEDICAL
RESEARCH (ASMR) CONGRATULATE DR
MICHAEL WOOLDRIDGE FOR HIS GLOWING
ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF THE DRAFT REPORT AS
"IMPORTANT, CHALLENGING, VISIONARY AND
PRACTICAL" 

THIS REPORT IS A BLUEPRINT FOR HEALTH AND
MEDICAL RESEARCH WELL INTO THE NEXT
CENTURY. 

THE EXCELLENCE OF AUSTRALIAN MEDICAL
RESEARCH PROVIDES A STRONG FOUNDATION
FOR AN INDUSTRY WHICH WILL ENSURE - 

BETTER HEALTH OUTCOMES FOR ALL 
AUSTRALIANS 
MORE JOBS 
MORE EXPORT EARNINGS  

ASMR STRONGLY ENDORSE THE
RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE REPORT T0 - 

DOUBLE NHMRC FUNDING 
APPOINT A PERMANENT HEAD OF NHMRC  

  

ASMR CONGRATULATE PETER WILLS ON
PRODUCING A TRULY VISIONARY DOCUMENT
AND URGE GOVERNMENT TO ADOPT THE
RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE WILLS STRATEGIC
REVIEW OF HEALTH AND MEDICAL RESEARCH
FOR THE BENEFIT OF ALL AUSTRALIANS. 
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* 

Steven Wesselingh, President, ASMR Tel. 08 8204 4284 Fax. 08 8276 8658 
mislw@gamgee.cc.flinders.edu.au 

Matthew Gillespie (Vic) President Elect Tel. 03 9288 2480 Fax. 03 9416 2676 
m.gillespie@medicine.unimelb.edu.au 
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